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Engineering Curriculum Committee
Minutes of Meeting #24
April 23, 2008
Present:  Professors Blendell, Caldwell, Cipra, Fricker, Imbrie, Zoltowski
Recorder:  Roxanne Martin
1. The meeting was called to order by Mike Zoltowski at 8:30 AM in ARMS 3001.
2. Motion was made by Ray Cipra seconded by Jon Fricker to approve the agenda as amended.  The agenda was approved with no dissenting votes. 
3. Motion was made by John Blendell, seconded by Jon Fricker to approve Minutes #23 of 4/16/08.  Minutes were approved as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.
4. Brief discussion was held concerning the selection of new members as it was noted that the terms of several members will end this semester.   Nomination of Ray Cipra was made by Barrett Caldwell and seconded by P. K. Imbrie for ECC Chairperson.  Members will have until May 2nd to nominate others for chair in preparation for voting at the May 7th meeting.

5. Discussion was held concerning EFD 7-06, the processing of faculty documents.  A proposal from Ray Cipra is still in process.  This document will be topic of discussion for the May 7th meeting.  

6. Discussion was held concerning the possibility of the ECC continuing limited business during the summer.  P.K. Imbrie requested feedback and thoughts from committee members.  

7. Mike Zoltowski asked for status update on the Honors proposal.  This proposal is still in process with an update expected in the fall.  
8. Motion was made by Barrett Caldwell, seconded by Ray Cipra to approve EFD 42-07 for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended.  Motion was passed with no dissenting votes.  

9. The April 30, 2008 meeting will be cancelled due to final exams and the next ECC meeting will be held on May 7, 2008.
10. The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 A.M.
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